
Please do not penalize rental home owners in an effort to help tenants. I oppose the 
changes included in LC 45 because they are not fair. I am a taxpayer and citizen 

too. I should not have to carry the costs of my rental home so someone else can 
live there for free. I am providing a service and deserve compensation for it. 
Instead, the state should provide renters with financial assistance so they CAN pay 
their rent. This would be far more fair and not harm one citizen instead of another. 
Sincerely, 
Melissa Moore 
Rental home owner in Portland 
 


